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I have also raised this matter personally in a telephone
conversation November 1 with Ambassador William Brock, the
United States Trade Representative, and expressed our concerns

to him .

I am hopeful that the disruptive impact of the new marking
requirement on the mutually beneficial trade in steel between
our two countries will be recognized by the American authorities,
and that appropriate steps will be taken to limit its effect and

eventually remove it entirely,"
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